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Welcome back to another half term here at Hoole St Michael. I hope you all had 

a lovely Easter break, that the Easter bunny was kind and that you go the 

opportunity to relax in the sunshine.  It is our final stretch now as the next 13 

weeks in school will see us working as hard as ever on the run up to the summer 

holidays and our transitions up to our new years in school. 

This term is split into out two topics, ‘African Adventure’ and ‘Hunted’. Both of 

these topics will see us using and applying our Geography skills, building to our 

History knowledge and taking part in lots of enrichment opportunities. While in 

Enterprise we strive to go outside every week, as the weather becomes warmer 

we are encouraged outside more frequently. 

 

Year Topic Overview 

Autumn 1: Terrible Tudors 

Autumn 2: The Great Plague 

Spring 1: Mechanism Mayhem 

Spring 2: Ancient Egypt 

Summer 1: African Adventure 

Summer 2: Hunted 

 

 

 

 



Curriculum Information: 

 Times Tables: 

As well as Times Table Rock Stars, we are encouraging the children to log 

onto Numbots. This is a great way for the children to increase their 

confidence and fluency of number and place value that will support them in 

their Maths Mastery. They have the same log on details and passwords for 

both Numbots and Times Table Rock Stars. 

 

 
 

 Spelling:  

Spellings will be sent out every Monday. We will have three sessions in class 

across the week where we will review the spelling rules. Spellings are tailored 

for individual need and year group. Tests will be the following Monday giving 

all children the full week and weekend to learn their spellings.  

 

 Homework: 

This year children will receive 4 pieces of homework each week. They will 

have their spellings, Times Table Rock Stars practise, Numbots practise and 

a SPAG activity from their own CPG book.  

 

 PE: Swimming will continue on a Friday throughout this term, with Mrs Horn 

teaching the class their second P.E lesson on a Wednesday afternoon.  

 

As usual my dojos and emails are always checked and answered, and phone calls 

are always returned. I am always here should you wish to discuss anything with 

me.  

We are looking forward to coming back to school this half term, we have lots of 

exciting learning to look forward to this term.  

 

 Miss Topping  


